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I have many concerns about the latest Warrington Plan Proposal.

I have lived in Appleton Thorn for 53 years and have witnessed the gradual reduction in green space which
obviously affects our quality of life.

Air and noise pollution is a major problem for all the area Warrington already has one of the worst levels of
pollution in the country.

A massive rise in traffic pollution with inadequate roads to deal with the additional traffic causing long delays at
several periods of the day is already here and any problems on the adjacent motorway network basically brings
the surrounding villages to a standstill.

We can already see a dramatic reduction to our wild life and natural habitat which will obviously accelerate
with the reduction in local countryside.

The government have a policy to utilise brownfield sites. Warrington has an abundance of such areas which are
currently a blot on our landscape. I believe that this is where new building should be concentrated and not on
perfect agricultural land.

The proposed additional housing will create a massive increase in the need for schools and many other local
essential services which do not appear to be adequately catered for.

Please consider my concerns.

Edna Taylor
(A very concerned resident)
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